
[This is an English translation of the original text written in Japanese] 

 

 

June 9, 2020 

LIXIL Group Corporation 

Kinya Seto 

Representative Executive Officer and President 

(First Section of TSE/NSE, code 5938) 

 

(Contact): 

Kayo Hirano 

Senior manager, Investor Relations Office 

 

 

 

Statement in Response to Media Reports regarding a Subsidiary of LIXIL Group Corporation 

 

Regarding media reports such as Nikkei, NHK, and others today suggesting that LIXIL Group Corporation 

(hereinafter “LGC”) intends to divest all of the shares in LIXIL VIVA Corporation (hereinafter “LIXIL VIVA”) by 

responding to a tender offer that Arcland Sakamoto Co., Ltd. intends to make, LGC confirms that those reports 

are not based on an announcement made by LGC. 

 

The transaction will be submitted to the board of directors’ meeting to be held today, and in the event of any 

developments that would warrant disclosure, LGC shall do so promptly and through the appropriate disclosure 

channels.  

 

End 


